## December 2023

## Dear Valued Patient:

It has been my privilege to work here at Graves-Gilbert Clinic with a group of outstanding providers. Ear, Nose, and Throat specialist, Dr. Jeffrey Wilson, is set to retire at the end of this year. Unfortunately, due to this, the Audiology department will be closing as well. My last day with the Clinic is December 31, 2023.

The continuity of your care is very important to me. The following providers are available to you here in Bowling Green, Kentucky, and the surrounding area. Please contact their office to schedule an appointment.

## For hearing diagnostics and medical concerns of the ear:

Med Center Health ENT 421 US 31W Bypass Bowling Green, KY 42101 (270) 782-7768 Ohio County Healthcare John Ruth, M.D. 1215 Old Main Street Hartford, KY 42347 (270) 730-5344

## For hearing aids specifically:

Western Kentucky Hearing Aid 208 Old Morgantown Road Bowling Green, KY 42101 (270) 782-5000

Graves-Gilbert is dedicated to providing you with the highest quality care that you deserve and expect. We have provided health care services to our patients for over 85 years and are committed to continuing that proud tradition.

I thank you for your trust and allowing me to take care of you. It has been a privilege to be your Audiologist.

Sincerely,

Kaitlyn Rippy, AuD